
 

~SAVE THE DATE~ 
PARENTS AND GUARDIANS OF 

UPCOMING 6TH GRADE STUDENTS 

PLEASE JOIN US FOR AN EVENT 

WELCOMING YOU TO THE SIXTH 

GRADE CENTER. 
 

SIXTH GRADE CENTER COMMONS 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 10TH AT 8:45AM  

 
 

**THIS EVENT WILL BE RECORDED FOR THOSE 

WHO ARE NOT ABLE TO ATTEND IN PERSON.**   

 


